
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Because the average wait time for units at the following 
properties is currently excessive, the Housing Authority of the 
City of Bangor, managing agent for Bangor Housing 
Development Corporation, is closing the waiting lists for 
Autumn Park West, located at 678 Union Street, Bangor, and 
Crestwood Place, located at 812 Ohio Street, Bangor, effective 
at noon on March 4, 2025, pending further notice. Applications 
with a postmark, electronic submission, or drop-off date after the 
closure of the waiting lists will not be accepted. 
 
 
 


